
Newbrook Shopping
Village remains open
September 2025

Landcom has started works around Newbrook Shopping Village as part of the
development in Airds. You may notice some changes around the area. The
shops will remain open and trading throughout the redevelopment. Works are
anticipated to finish by early 2026. Check for temporary signs posted around
the area. Shop local—support your community! 

¼ Refer to the map below for current entry points.

More information
If you have any questions or concerns about the works, please contact Amber Clarke,
Communications and Engagement Officer, on 02 9841 8659 or at
aclarke@landcom.nsw.gov.au


